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“Help for the desperate, those willing to seek Jesus Christ for the answers in their lives” 
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MORTGAGE PAYOFF 2025 
Dear Friends & Family, 

As most of you know, Mission Teens has 20 centers across the United States.  We have been in business since 1969, 

nearly 40,000 men & women have entered our ministry.  We still have an 88% success rate and attending our program is 

still free. Over the past several years we have had to yield to the governmental authorities and make some changes to 

our infrastructure in some cases.  We have six outstanding mortgages, and we have two new mortgages we recently had 

to obtain to remain in business.  We are asking for your help to pay off these loans.  We really need your help.  Please 

mail your check to Mission Teens Board of Directors Fund, P.O. Box 248, Gaastra, Michigan 49927 (mark Mortgages in 

the memo) or you may remit through PayPal truevine@uplogon.com 

If you have any questions, please call 906-265-9645 or e-mail us at truevine@uplogon.com 

Thank you and God bless you. 

Steve Schwartz 

Chief Executive Director 

We are so grateful to God for all that He has done and continues to do.  Sometimes we can become so 

focused on moving forward that we can forget to stop and thank God for what He has already done.  This 

year we are celebrating 14 people who made the decision to seek Jesus for the answer to their problems 

and 6 people who stayed on to give back and have completed the staff training program.  When we come 

into the program, we feel lost, broken and hopeless.  HE makes us whole!  Our brokenness becomes 

strength in Him.  He rebuilds us with the purpose for which we were created and He gets all the glory.  

Our mistakes become the most valuable part of our story, helping the next lost, broken and hopeless 

person see the power of what only Jesus can do. 

That first decision led them here to begin the process of building a relationship with Jesus and allowing 

Him to be the director of their life.  Completing the program is a true accomplishment.  Most of the 

residents that come to Freedom House are great starters and horrible finishers.  To complete the 

residential program is truly worth celebrating. 

 

 

We are so proud of what the Lord is doing in 

each of their lives and we pray that you can 

come out on March 15th and help us honor the 

Lord and the graduates of this past year. 
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Please pray and Ask the Lord if He would 
have you support this ministry with a 

portion of your giving on a monthly basis.  
 

You can also send your donations through our PayPal 
account… freedomhousembtc@gmail.com 

 
You can also check out our monthly needs lists on Walmart and Amazon 

freedomhousembtc@gmail.com 

The 8th Annual Freedom House MBTC 

Graduation Celebration is Saturday, March 

15th. We are so blessed to witness lives being 

changed daily through Jesus Christ! We are 

encouraged by the graduates that have left 

and went home to shed His light in their 

community.  They have learned to apply what 

they learned during their time here and 

continue to put Jesus first in their lives. 

Tickets are $20. If you plan to attend, please 

call 573-609-1175 to reserve your tickets. 

“Seek ye first the Kingdom of god and 

His righteousness, and all these 

things shall be added to you.”   

Matthew 6:33 

 

 

 

  

BE INSPIRED 
AND KEEP UP 
WITH WHAT 
THE LORD IS 

DOING AT 
FREEDOM 

HOUSE 

     Hi, I’m Shane Schiller.  I was born in 1975, and I am from Missouri.  When I was born, my dad left.  This was the source 

     of a lot of pain in my life.  I turned to drugs and alcohol at an early age to numb the pain I felt.  1 Peter 5:7 says, “Be 

     sober, be vigilant; because your adversary the devil walks about like a roaring lion, seeking whom he may devour.”  

     I wasn’t sober or vigilant for many years.  I have been on psych meds for as long as I can remember.  I developed a 

      hatred for all humans and had no hope for humanity.  I was lost.  I entered Freedom House and found Jesus! He 

changed me.  He has softened my heart and given me a hope.  I am almost completely off of all psych meds which is a true 

miracle.  I have a relationship with my daughter that I never had before.  I am now walking in the light and praying and because 

of that, Jesus is healing and restoring.  I now have a joy that I never had before.  

      

 

NEEDS: 
KITCHEN:  BREAD, MILK, OIL, VEGGIES, ZIP LOCK BAGS 

MAINTENANCE:  5W 20 & 30 OIL, 5W20 BRAKE FLUID, 

POWER STEERING FLUID, DEXCOOL ANTIFREEZE 

OFFICE: PENS, HIGHLIGHTERS, TYLENOL, COLD MEDICINE 

CLEANING: TISSUES, LAUNDRY SOAP, RUBBING ALCOHOL 

GROUNDS: CHICKEN FEED, GARDEN FERTILIZER, MULCH 

BUILDING ADDITION: 
15-HEAVY DUTY BUNK BEDS, PILLOWS, TWIN QUILTS, 

5-DRESSERS, 2-COUCHES 

If you are ready to be delivered from your life-controlling 

problems, if you are ready for JESUS, then we believe that our 

program is for YOU.  If you are looking for help for yourself or for 

a loved one, please pick up the phone and call today 

  573-371-2020. We will be happy to help or direct you to one of 

our other 20 Mission Teen centers. 
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